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The Tulane Center for Engaged Learning and Teaching (CELT) will host a summer
session open house on Wednesday (July 13) from 2 p.m. until 4:30 p.m. The session
will allow faculty and staff members and students to learn more about the CELT
program and what it has to offer.

The center, which was launched in the spring semester, provides the university
community with resources, tools and direction for engaged learning, in which
students are active participants both in the classroom and in the world.

At the open house in room 310 of the Richardson Building on the uptown campus,
CELT staff members will be on hand to answer questions while participants enjoy
food, music and giveaways.

RSVP by Monday (July 11) by email to Eric Roque, or call 504-314-7692.
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